
Oregon State Capitol Renovation Project Update 

 

Was that a shake 
from a quake? 

 

If you have questions about how the 

renovation may affect you, please join us for a 

presentation on 

 

Thursday, March 27th  

1:00 p.m. in Room 350 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Questions? Contact Jessica Lacasella via email at Jessica.Lacasella@state.or.us or 503.986.1190 


